
  NEWS RELEASE 

 

Monza (Italy), February 17th, 2020 

 

 

 

Elesa S.p.A. and Otto Ganter GmbH & Co. KG are actively and responsibly monitoring the development 

of the Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV) outbreak with the maximum possible care to ensure that our 

people and customers will not have any current and potential future impacts on their operations.  

Having received in the last days many customer requests as to know if the recent events in China in 

relation to the Novel Coronavirus would have had any potential impact on our manufacturing facilities, 

Elesa and Ganter would like to inform that the entire range of products offered and sold worldwide 

are not at all impacted by any disruption on production, including the relative supply chain, being 

that the manufacturing plants are only in the European territories.  

Our Logistic & Supply Chain team is monitoring continuously the situation as to be sure that this condition 

will remain unchanged. 

If you have specific questions related to this subject, please contact Elesa and Ganter at info@elesa-

ganter.com. 
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